Form CA-43

BEVERLY A, TEMPLE
THOMAS O. GARTNER
BRUCE D. SCHRIMPF
ROXANE L. CRAWFORD
SUSAN D. BICKERT

GRANT F. LANGLEY
Gity Attorney

RUDOLPH M. KONRAD
PATRICK 8. McDONNELL

1. MOSLEY
LINDA ULISS BURKE gﬁ%\f A. STEIN
Deputy City Attomeys

STUART S, MUKAMAL
THOMAS J. BEAMISH
MAURITA F. HOUREN
JOHN ). HEINEN
MICHAEL G. TOBIN
DAVID J. STANOEZ
SUSANE. LAPPEN
JAN A, SMOKOWICZ
PATRICIA A. FRICKER
HEIDI WiCK SPOERL

OFFICE OF CiTY ATTORNEY éggé g gﬁ{%aé% AN
800 CITY HALL .
200 EAST WELLS STREET e EN . TANGEN
MILWAUKEE, WISCONSIN 53202-3551 JAVAUNORA
TELEPHONE (414) 286-2601 -
AR .
TDD (414) 286-2025 EEoan & EHALicH
FAX (414) 286-8550 MIRIAM R. HORWITZ
MARYNELL REGAN

G, O'SULLIVAN-CROWLEY
DAWN M. BOLAND
KATHRYN M. ZALEWSKI

Assistant City Attorneys

August 16, 2004

Clarence Ray Bielinski
2723 North Weil Street
Milwaukee, WI 53212

RE:  Clarence Ray Bielinski

C1 File Ng: 04-8-243
Dear Mr. Bielinski:

This office is in receipt of your claim in the amount of $3,815.00, relating to the removal of
debris from your property located at 2723 North Weil Street on March 30, 2004 by a contractor
hired by the City of Milwaukee

Our investigation reveals that the Department of Neighborhood Services records indicate that
they inspected your property on February 27, 2004 and found that a litter nuisance was present.
The nuisance consisted of scrap wood, plastic containers, plywood, rotten fruit, scrap metal,
metal pipe, boxes of debris, cushions, carpet, clothing, furniture and all other debris on the
property. An order for clean-up was posted on the premises that day. It was mailed to you at
2723 North Weil Street on March 2, 2004. Your property was re-inspected on March 10, 2004
and revealed that half of the debris had been removed. The department spoke with you that day
and granted an extension until March 18, 2004. Your property was re-inspected on March 25,
2004 and revealed that half of the debris had been removed. The City hired a contractor who
performed a clean-up on March 30, 2004. The department acted appropriately in this matter and
as such, the City would not be liable. Accordingly, we are aeitying your claim.
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If you wish to appeal this decision, you may do so by sending a letter within 21 days of the
receipt of this letter to the Milwaukee City Clerk, 200 East Wells Street, Room 205, Milwaukee,
Wisconsin 53202, requesting a hearing.

Very truly yours,

T4
City"Attorney”
Atous, . C trone

STEVEN M. CARINI
Investigator Adjuster
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